
 

Make-A-Switch 

Workshop 
 

Learn how to make a switch from  

an Answer Buzzer! 
 

What’s a switch? A switch is something that people with physical disabilities can use to interact 

with toys, computers, and household appliances that are otherwise not accessible to them. 

 

When:  Saturday, June 4th, 1:00 p.m.–4:00 p.m. 

 

Where: Northern Arizona University 

 Assistive Technology Center 

Building 27A, Room 171  

(Parking permits are not required for Parking Lot P13 on Saturdays) 

  

  

Cost: $15.00 (Includes 2 answer buzzers and the items needed to adapt them.) 

Make check payable to Northern Arizona University or call Adi to pay 

by credit card (602-728-9534 / 800-477-9921). 

 

Registration: Space limited to 12 persons for each session.  

Advance registration required!  

Register online at http://aztap.org/at-education/register-online/. 

Or call 602-728-9534 or email Adi.Schaeffer@nau.edu.   
 

Soldering skills would be helpful with this workshop. 
 
 

A limited number of tool sets will be available for use that day. However, if you have any of the 

following items, you might want to bring them: 
 

Soldering Iron * Small Wire Cutters * Small Wire Strippers 
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